
 

 

 

 
4 March 2015 

 

Sit ‘n stich… 

Some very industrious and creative moms and teachers are getting together on 

Friday afternoons to knit or crochet squares to be made into blankets for 

charity! If you would like to join this worthy cause, pull out your needles and 

yarn and get together this week Friday (6 March) in the school staff room from 

13h00 until 15h15.  

Everyone is most welcome! 

 

P.S. If you have some unused yarn at home, please send it to school for the sit ‘n stich club!! 

 

Down the drain… 

We were so appreciative of all the letters we received regarding the open storm water drain – they were touching and well 

written! Unfortunately, Mr Swart did not make the meeting but sent a representative instead. We have presented our case 

(again!) and have been told we will receive attention, hopefully within the next three years. We will keep writing and calling 

to make this dream a reality! 

 

Busy as bees… 

It’s bee season at school again! To help keep the buzzing numbers at bay, please could you send water 

instead of juice to school. It may take the sting out of our breaks! 

 

 

 

CHANGES TO PROFESSOR PHANTOM’S SCIENCE CLUB 

DATES… 

Don’t forget that the science club starts this week Friday. PLEASE 

NOTE… due to an imbalance of numbers between the various age 

groups, we will be grouping ALL CHILDREN FROM GRADE R – 7 

INTO ONE CLASS THIS WEEK FRIDAY!! We apologise for the 

short notice, but the bulk of our 17 RSVP’s fall into a single age 

group, so it makes it a bit challenging to split according to ages. Once 

our first club meeting has happened we will re-examine grouping 

arrangements.  

Where? Teacher Erika’s class 

When? Friday, 15h00 – 16h00 (we will ring a bell to collect our 

scientists). Please note that if you are staying after school until 

15h00 you will be charged for After Care 

Who do I pay? Scientist Ian upon entry into the science club 

classroom (R80 for the lesson). 

Have a blast!! 

 

Now you see it, now you don’t… 

A big “thank you” to Norkem Mall Optometrists for screening our preschool 

kiddies. You should receive feedback within a week. If your child’s letter is 

marked “highly recommended” we would STRONGLY and URGENTLY urge you 

to take your child to be thoroughly screened. The screening they have done 

involves a scan of the retina and “highly recommended” means your child’s 

reading was abnormal and needs to be seen to immediately. Don’t wait as it 

may make a huge difference in your child’s academic development! 

 

 

Cheep, cheep… 

It’s time for our annual miracle in Mickey Mouse… incubators filled with chicken eggs are going to be dropped off on 

Monday!! The chickies should make their appearance by Wednesday, so do come in and watch them gently tap their way into 

our noisy and exciting world! All grades are welcome to pop in to savour the magic. 



 

Theme for Mickey Mouse next week… 

Our feathered friends 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The Teachers 


